
 

 
 

 

  FOSS UPDATE: NOVEMBER 2023 

 

Bag2School 

 Wednesday 8th November 2023 

Do not forget to bring your bags of jumble to 

school in the morning on the 8th of November. All 

donations must be in a refuse sack & left in the 

sheep pen by the office. Details of what can be 

donated, can be found here: What We Collect | 

Bag2School 

The school will receive a donation for every Kg of 

jumble donated. 

 

SCHOOL DISCO 

 Friday 10th November 2023 

KS1: 6-7pm; KS2: 7-8pm 

Volunteers needed to help run the disco. Please 

register here to help during the disco, sell ticket 

beforehand or bake cakes: 

volunteersignup.org/9BTQ4 

Tickets on sale form 6th November 

 

Christmas Bazaar 

 Friday 8th December 3-5pm 

Christmas Bazaar planning is now in action! To make it lots of fun and raise the essential funds for our 

school and children, we are reaching out to parents to ask for your help and support. 

We need some helping hands from our wonderful community to bring the Christmas Sparkle to the 

afternoon. If you able to free up some time to label up tombola prizes, set up the hall, run a stall, serve 

in the kitchen or clear up afterwards, please can you register your availability   through the following 

link volunteersignup.org/7FX9E or drop a WhatsApp to Sharlene on 07880502281. 

You do not need to volunteer for the whole time so you will have some time to also enjoy the festivities 

too. 

 

We also need donations to help raise the much-needed school funds. Baskets will be left outside 

school each morning from the Monday 13th November, so you can drop off any donations up to and 

including Wednesday 6th December.  
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If you are unable to give us your time to help at the bazaar, there are many 

ways you can donate to make sure we raise lots of money for our school & 

children.  

You can donate something for one of our stalls: 

 Items suitable for the Children tombola & Adult/Children Lucky Bags. Items in good, nearly 

new condition or new condition would be fantastic.  

 Chocolate for the well-loved chocolate tombola 

 Christmas Craft items that you may be willing to donate for us. 

 Bottles of any type for the Bottle Tombola 

 Cakes & Biscuits for the cake stall 

 Jolly Jars - see below for further information on what these are. 

 Items for the Rainbow Raffle Hampers – see below 

 If you run a business, Raffle Prizes for the raffle. 

 

 

Jolly Jar Tombola 

A Jolly Jar is a creatively decorated 

jar filled with a variety of fun items that will 

be sold on our Jolly Jar Tombola. You can fill 

your Jar with anything. Jars in previous years 

have been filled with teabags, sweets, 

paperclips, cookie ingredients. The options 

are endless. You then decorate the jar 

however you like. 

 

 

RAINBOW RAFFLE 

The Rainbow Raffle is where we raffle off hampers that are made up of 

items of a specific colour. 

Each class is allocated a colour. To build the hampers, we ask you to bring 

in something of that colour. So, if your class is given red you can bring in 

anything red i.e.: red wine, Santa, Tinsel, Baubles, Shower gel, Bath 

Bombs, Maltesers. Anything of that colour, but we would ask that items are 

in date, new or nearly new. 

The donations are made up into hampers of the specific colours.  

 
The colours for each class are: 

Butterfly: RED      Owl: BLUE   Robin: GREEN     

Woodpecker: SILVER      Fox: GOLD 
 

MEET YOUR COMMITTEE 

                                

We are supported by a group of parents, grandparents & friends of the school who help organise many of the events:  

Emma Turner, Becky Varney, Vaida Tamkiene, Jane Davies, Claire Wooler, Alex Woods, Hilary Lucas, Izzy Habert, Wendy Davidson, Andrea Hamel 

Please come and speak to any of us if you are keen to understand more, or join our WhatsApp Chat:  

 

Sharlene Lucas 

Chair & Secretary 
Becky Ewing 

Treasurer 

Tom Elkins 

Vice Chair 


